
Building Inspections - Porches @ 40 Norwood St. 

Hello, 

Attached please find the permit application and drawings for the porch replacements @ 40 Norwood St.

This permit application is a follow up to the original Permit ID #  2014 - 01935

I am hopeful this permit will follow the same FAST TRACK as the demolition permit given it’s 
replacing the two previously existing porches permitted for demolition. Please see Jeanie Bourke 
who worked with me on the initial demolition permit and is aware of the replacement porches.

The second floor porch is the same size and the third floor porch is smaller. Both have been engineered 
for construction by L & L Structural Engineering.

Thank you,  Rick Romano

From: Rick Romano <rick@papiandromanobuilders.com>
To: <buildinginspections@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 10/22/2014 4:12 PM
Subject: Porches @ 40 Norwood St.
Attachments: doc00097520141013170713.pdf; S1 - Rev A.pdf; Norwood St_10-22-14.pdf; 
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